
 

 

 

 

 

May 14, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Chief, Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study for Intelligence 

The Central Intelligence Agency 

404 Ames Building 

Washington, D. C. 20505 

 

Dear John: 

 

We have very much appreciated the fine working relationship that has developed between your staff 

and the Review Board and staff.  As near as I can tell, the process is working as it should with 

significant communication back and forth as we work together to make available to the American 

public as many assassination records as possible. 

 

Thank you for your fine work.  We appreciate it very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

John R. Tunheim 

Chair 

 

cc:  Henry Graff 

       Kermit Hall 

       William Joyce 

       Anna Nelson 

       David Marwell 

       Jeremy Gunn 

       Mary McAuliffe 



       


